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PAG Dial-a-Ride and Microtransit Service Area Analysis Technical 
Advisory Committee Legal Actions 
 
Legal actions of Tuesday, February 18, 2025, meeting 
 
Pima Association of Governments 
1 E. Broadway Blvd., Suite 401, Tucson 
 
Full video recording (YouTube): https://www.youtube.com/live/IIbMppLyjOQ?si=he8W35R4CRcxfUSU 
 
The meeting recording serves as the official minutes of the meeting. 
 
AGENDA 
 
1. Call to Order and Introductions 
 

PAG Planning Coordinator Hannah Oden called the meeting to order at 1:05 p.m. and 
introductions were made. 
 

2. In-Kind Reporting 
 
Staff informed the participants of the in-kind form, and members were asked to confirm their 
estimated in-kind time for the meeting. 
 

3. Public Involvement Summary 
 
Joseph Cuffari, Kimley-Horn, provided an overview of the first round of public engagement from 
October 2024 including results from the pop-up events and public survey. 
 
This was an information item.  

 
4. Draft Service Opportunity Areas 
 

Mariate Echeverry and Bryan Kao, Kimley-Horn, reviewed the draft service opportunity area 
analysis. Members were informed of the transit propensity, travel demand and service quality, and 
how that is factored into simulation planning. Microtransit parameters and performance indicators 
were discussed.  

 
This was an information item.  

 
5. Second Phase of Public Involvement 
 

https://www.youtube.com/live/IIbMppLyjOQ?si=he8W35R4CRcxfUSU
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Mr. Cuffari provided an overview of public engagement efforts proposed through March 2025. 
Members were asked to share feedback opportunities within their communities. 

 
This was an information item.  

 
6. Project Next Steps 

 
Ms. Echeverry reviewed the timeline and next steps for the project.  
 
This was an information item. 
 

7. Adjournment 
  
The meeting was adjourned at 2:01 p.m. 
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